
 

Sunset Valley Golf Club Commemorative Bricks   

 

Are you looking for a meaningful way to commemorate a special event or memorialize a loved 

one?   Your donation of a brick paver at Sunset Valley Golf Club is a unique way to celebrate 

the special golfer in your life or a special occasion such as a birthday, anniversary or a 

remembrance. Proceeds from your brick paver will benefit the Parks Foundation of Highland 

Park youth golf fund to build the new Youth Golf Development and Short Game Center. 

Your 4”x8” brick paver engraved with your message (maximum of three lines with up to 13 

characters per line, including spaces and punctuation. All letters are capitalized.)  will be located at 

your choice of the: 

• Walkway between the #8 tee box and to the right of the #9 green (adjacent to the 

clubhouse), or,  

• The walkway leading to the new Youth Golf Development and Short Game Center 

For more information contact Mike Evans at 847.579.4085 or mevans@pdhp.org  

 

Maximum of three lines with up to 13 characters per line, including spaces and punctuation. All 

letters are capitalized.  Carefully print the letters for your message in the spaces below.  

 
 

            

 
 

            

 
 

            

 

Your Name:______________________________________________________________________ 

Your Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Your Phone Number: ______________________Your Email: _______________________________ 

Payment by check and Credit cards accepted.   Please make your check out to the “Parks Foundation of 

Highland Park.” Credit Card payment can be made through our website at www.pdhp.org Orders are 

sent to the fabricator twice a year on May 1 and September 1. 
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